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The Pelham Razorbacks organization supports over 200 children between the ages of 6 and 15 years old in
learning the fundamentals of cheerleading and football. Our program provides an opportunity to play and cheer in a
supervised, organized, fun-filled and safe environment. The organization also strives to firmly implant in the minds
of our youth the ideals of good sportsmanship, scholarship and personal integrity to help them on the road to
becoming valuable contributors to our society and our community.

The Razorbacks are a non-profit organization administered by a volunteer Board of Directors. We are a member of
American Youth Football and Cheer (AYF), the nation’s largest youth football and cheerleading organization, which
is a national youth partner of the National Football League. Our registration fees have always been one of the
lowest in the State of New Hampshire so that football and cheer is affordable to all who wish to participate. These
fees would cover just a portion of our expenses it takes to run a program and we annually call upon our community
and local businesses for continued and much appreciated support.

We are actively seeking sponsorship from our local business owners but understand this year has posed its
challenges for you professionally and personally.

We understand that you may have already contributed to other community projects or organizations, but any
support you can offer at this time will be greatly appreciated by the entire organization. If not a cash donation, other
donations such as gift certificates for your products or services, or a donation of your products (which will be used
to raise funds via raffles). Because the Razorbacks are a non-profit organization, any monetary donation you make
is 100% tax-deductible.

Please submit your donation, made payable to the “Pelham Razorbacks” to:

Pelham Razorbacks

Jennifer Henriquez Fundraising Director
23 Scotland Avenue

Pelham NH 03076

Please be sure to include a copy of your business card and Logo for the banner which will be hung at the field all
season long. We will announce your business name at our Opening Day Ceremony and the End of Year banquet.

We thank you in advance for your generosity and if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (978)
835-2149 or jkight2626@gmail.com

Sincerely,

Jenniffen Henniguez

Jennifer Henriquez




Please remit your tax deductible contribution to:
PELHAM RAZORBACKS

PO Box 791

Pelham, NH 03076

Include a Business Card or ad, or provide the information requested below:

BUSINESS NAME:

ADDRESS:

CITY: STATE: ZIP:

MESSAGE:

Please make your tax-deductible check payable to “Pelham Razorbacks” and return this entire form to the address
above. We will send an email a confirmation back to you.

Thank you again for your contribution. We truly appreciate your support.

DONATION RECEIPT - 2023

Tax deductible contribution: $

Paid to the Pelham Razorbacks
(Member Organization of New Hampshire Youth Football and Spirit)

IRS Federal ID # 02-0367054



